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Consul, Saskatchewan 

306-299-4858 

REAMER TRUCKING 

 
 

GRAVEL SALES & TRUCKING 

CRUSHED GRAVEL 

SCREENED GRAVEL 

GRANT & PEGGY BROWN 

306-299-4477 

Cell  306-299-7788 

HOMEGROWN 

SUCCESS 

Accounting services for personal, small, medium 
or large business, and agricultural producers.  

starkmarsh.com 

informing the residents of the rm of reno since 1986 

c o n s u l  s k a t i n g  r i n k  

The Consul Skating Rink will be having their Annual General Meeting on  

Monday, October 16th at 7:00 pm at the rink. 

 

We are in need of individuals to fill the following positions: 

1) a minimum of 3 directors to join the board 

2) individual(s) to do the booth ordering for the 2017-2018 season 

For more information on any of the above positions please contact one of the 

board members or Heather Fisher 306-299-7717. 

  

  

The Consul Skating Rink is now accepting APPLICATIONS for the positions of: 

1) Ice Maintenance Person 

2) Rink Caretaker 

Please submit your application for either of the above positions, with salary ex-

pected, to the Consul Skating Rink, Box 2, Consul, SK S0N 0P0. Applications 

must be received before 7:00 pm on October 16th, 2017. If you have any ques-

tions or would like to see a job description please contact Heather Fisher at 

306-299-7717. 

Agriculture continues to plays an essential role for Saskatchewan’s diverse 

economy.  All across Saskatchewan harvest is underway, with well over half now 

complete. 

 

Sixty-five per cent of the crop is now combined, up from 45 per cent last week, 

which is well ahead of the five-year (2012-2016) average of 40 per cent com-

bined for this time of year.  Twenty-two per cent of the crop is swathed or ready 

to straight-cut. 

 

The lack of rain in the southwest is a great concern as these conditions increase 

the potential risk of fires.  Due to the dry conditions throughout the province, 

hunters are reminded to be mindful of the risks and take extra precautions, such 

as:  
Walk whenever possible; 

Carry a fire extinguisher, shovel or other tools in your vehicle; 

Avoid unnecessary vehicle idling; and 

Stick to roads and trails, keeping your vehicle out of tall grass. 

 

Always be aware of current conditions in advance of any hunting trips, as dry 

conditions may persist in this part of the world and across our province. 

 

Wishing everyone a safe and plentiful harvest,  

m l a  r e p o r t  

Doug Steele, MLA Cypress Hills Constituency  

   1-844-672-1755 

tel:%28844%29%20672-1755
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Marilyn Blythman 

 
Phone: 306-662-2678           101 Maple Street 
Fax:      306-662-2679            PO Box 2050 
             Maple Creek, SK 

 

 

 

 

 

    President - Warren Seifert     

Treasurer - Jean Jones 

Secretary - Teresa Heglund 

Board Member - Laura Erickson 

 

 

 

Consul 

(306) 
299-7681 

c o m i n g  e v e n t s  

►►  ADVERTISING◄◄ 
Reasonable Rates! 
This size of ad in: 

All 22 issues per year:   $400/yr 
11 issues per year:  $220/yr 

5 issues:  $100 
1 to 4 issues:  $25 each 

1/2 size boxes available at 1/2 the above rates. 
No extra charge for ad set-up! 

Please join us for a baby shower to welcome Dawson James Stokke, son of Jay 

and Abbey Stokke. Friday, September 29 at 7:00 p.m. at the Merryflat School. 

Everyone welcome! 

 

Everyone is welcome to the Reno Multiple 4-H Club Re-organizational /

Registration Meeting on Wednesday, October 4th at 5:30 p.m. 

at the Consul School. Beef project offered for sure. Many other projects to 

choose from if we have leaders for those projects! Check out the 

Saskatchewan 4-H website at www.4-h.sk.ca. If you aren't a current member in 

our club, please let Heidi Beierbach know before the meeting. For more 

info, please contact Heidi Beierbach at 306-299-2058.  

 

In honour of Ron and Dorothy Reesor's 60th Wedding Anniversary we would like 

to invite you to a Come and Go Tea, 1:30 to 4:30, on October 7, 2017 at the 

GoodSamaritans Lodge on 550 Spruce Way SE, Medicine Hat Alberta. No gifts 

please. 

The Southwest Community Club’s Annual Bingo and Bake Sale will be held on 

Friday the 20th of October in the Govenlock Hall. There will be 10 games. Doors 

open at 7 p.m and Bingo starts at 7:30 p.m. We will be serving lunch. Also we will 

be making the draw for the beautiful quilt that is on display at the Credit Union in 

Consul. Come and enjoy the evening. 

 

Consul’s Annual Craft, Trade & Gift Show will be held Wednesday, October 25th, 

10 a.m. to 5 p.m. at the Consul Community Hall. For more info or to book a table 

phone Heather 306-299-7717.  

 

Youth Travel Club 2021 and Reno Rascals Daycare invite you to join us at the 

Consul Community Hall on Saturday October, 28th for Supper and Hypnotist,  

Terry Knodel, with music to follow. Doors will open with cocktails at 5 p.m. 

followed by a three-course steak and shrimp meal catered by Redmond House at 

6 p.m. Hypnotist starts at 8 p.m. Entry is $75 which includes supper, hypnotist 

and a ticket for a reverse raffle draw with a grand prize of $500. Sorry no minors. 

To reserve your seat please call or text Denise Tully (306) 330-9022. 

 

For all your electrical needs 
Maple Creek     306-662-4251         

Cell:306-662-7211  Justin:306-662-7675 

 
 
 

LOCALLY INVESTED 
COMMUNITY-MINDED 

LIFETIME MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS 

Pioneer 

CONSUL FOOD & 
FARM SUPPLY 
306-299-2022 

Scott Amundson,  
Manager 

Open Weekdays: 8 - 6 
Saturday:  8 - 5  

OLD CO-OP STORE  

PROJECT 

This is an invitation to take 
part in what could be an 
exciting opportunity to in-
vest in our community. Pio-
neer Co-op has agreed to 
partner with us to re-purpose 
the old store as a community 
investment project.  The 
project would present an 
opportunity for members of 
the community to work from 
the ‘ground up’ in planning 
and developing a project 
which would provide com-
munity infrastructure and 
offer personal investment 
returns.  The project would 
involve commitments of 
planning meetings, investing 
finances and sweat equity.  If 
you are interested or have 
questions, please contact 
Dave Manley at  
306-299-7997.  



 

V o l u m e  3 1 ,  I s s u e  4  P a g e  3  

 

Brad Gross  
Wealth Advisory Group 

serving Maple Creek 
 

Check out www.bradgross.ca to see how 
we can help you or call 1-877-295-6970 

Sales & Service 

Remote Assistance 

 

Come see us Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:30 

 

2 - 928 Allowance Ave SE 

Medicine Hat, AB 

PH: 403 526 5053 

 

When service counts… 

Count on us! 

Tune up, virus/malware removal & protection. 

 www.cypressmotors.com 

Contact us: 306-662-2617 

or 1-877-662-2617 

Also see us for your 

cell phone needs.  MAPLE CREEK 

   Roger Thompson 
              BACKHOE SERVICE 
         

         
        

Water/Sewer 
        Excavating 
        Gravel Hauling 

306-299-2088 or 

306-294-0004 

10% off Advance Bookings! 

 

 

 

 

 

Open 7 days/week, 24 hours/day 

 

Totally online at 

www.consulmuseum.ca 

EXPLORE YOUR HISTORY! 

t h a n k  y o u  

◙  Thank you to our family, friends, and neighbours for the cards, phone calls, 

and food brought to the house after the passing of Clara. It’s wonderful to know 

so many people care about us.      - Helen & Lawrence Schmidt 

◙  We would like to sincerely thank the Govenlock, Consul and surrounding folks 

for the great time we had back at the 10th Annual Reno Rodeo!! It means so 

much to our family to feel welcome and still a small part of the community - 

even if it is not as often as we'd like. The rodeo was first-class, professional, fun, 

"the real deal", and the envy of many other communities...in a good way, of 

course. Thanks to all the wonderful sponsors....the Kids’ Rodeo was awesome, 

too, and the grandkids are still strutting around and showing off their buckles to 

everyone! They are so proud of them. Kudos to the huge number of volunteers 

and the whole community for pitching in....We'll be back next year and the rodeo 

will be even bigger....more food, more beer, more fun.....if that's possible.   

GO RIDERS!! 

Cheers - Doug & Jill Richards and Family 

Winners of the Summer Reading Program are: 
Akosha Gallant      Sierra Mackie       Brooklyn Newman       

Verix Gallant     Jordan Leismeister        Rayleigh Newman 

Please pick up your prizes from the library. 

 

Library hours are as follows:  
Monday & Wednesday  1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

Friday (September 8 - November 29)  9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.  

Friday (December 1- 20) hours go back to regular hours 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

 

Did you know that you can now order DVDs through the library? Audio books, 

large-print books, e-books. We have magazine subscriptions in our local library, 

and if there is a specific magazine you would like to have here, please let me 

know. They are available to take out. You can access your library account from 

home with a current library card. Through this avenue, you are able to order 

books to have delivered to our branch and also you can renew your books 

online. I am able to issue library cards if you would like one, which are free to 

patrons.  

 

We ALMOST lost our library this past spring, as there was budget cuts to 

the library system, and we were due to have our termination notice the begin-

ning of June. With the outcry from the public, the government re-visited their 

decision and decided to fund the library until the end of this year. There will be a 

general annual meeting of the Chinook Library in Swift Current on November 4, 

where there will be discussion as to what is happening in the next budget year. 

IF you think the library is a vital part of our community, then please let your MLA 

know. 

 

Our library has some people who use this library a lot, and we would hate to 

have yet another service pulled from our community. 

 

Thanks to all those who supported our summer reading program, and contin-

ue to use the library. For those who don’t, I encourage you to become an active 

member. 

 

Sincerely, 

Linda Brown   

c h i n o o k  l i b r a r y  

http://www.bradgross.ca/
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The next Reno 

Reader deadline is 

October 9th 

at noon. 

 

Cell: 403-928-6462 
Bus: 403-529-9393 
shana@shanaschafer.ca 
      Medicine Hat Homes-Shana 
Schafer Baron 
#109 1235 Southview Dr SE 
Medicine Hat, AB  T1B 4K3 

Reno Reader Contact Information 
Editor: Susan Pridmore 

Invoicing: Jean Jones 
Box 144, Consul, SK  S0N 0P0 
Phone or Fax to 306-299-4493 

Email to: 
consulmuseum@gmail.com 

 107 Maple Street 
 Maple Creek  
306-662-3811 

Tues.- Fri. 6 am to 6 pm 
Sat. 6 am to 2 pm   

Howard & Roxanne invite you to 
stop in for a meal, a snack or tasty 
treats, or to custom order a cake or 
baked goods for your next event!  
We look forward to serving you! 

John Gabruch 
Saskatchewan Rep 

306.299.8000 

TAURUS NATURAL  
LIVESTOCK SUPPLEMENTS 

Box 298, Cardston, AB  ♦ 1098 1st Ave. W. 
1-800-631-7382 Cardston Office 

r m  o f  r e n o   

SALE BY TENDER 

 

 

The Rural Municipality of Reno No. 51 offers for sale the following  

Village of Robsart property: 

 

Lots 21-24, Block 3 Plan F3050 

Lots 1-5, Block 8 Plan F3050 

Lot 30, Block 5 Plan F3050 

Lot 6, Block 8 Plan F3050 

 

A tender must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked “A Property Tender” 

Addressed to the: 

R.M. of Reno No. 51 

   Box 90  

   Consul, SK   

S0N 0P0 

 

Tenders must be received by the 31st day of Oct, 2017 until 4:30 p.m. C.S.T. 

 

A certified cheque to the municipality for 5% of the amount of the tender must 

accompany the tender.  Highest, or any tender, not necessarily accepted.  Suc-

cessful bidder will have 30 days to provide the balance of cash to complete the 

purchase. 

 

Dated the 14th day of Sept, 2017 

 

 

Kim Lacelle 

Administrator 

 

 

 

 

The RM of Reno would like to remind people that oil containers, filters, etc. are 

not accepted in Triways garbage or recycling bins. There are several collections 

depots throughout our area. These include:  

 Maple Creek Oil Recycle—Maple Creek  306.662.7297 

 Skip’s Auto Service—Eastend  306.295.4051 

 Dale’s Auto Service—Frontier  306.296.2217 

 Cypress Hills Ability Centre—Shaunavon  306.297.2776 

 Tune-A-Matic—Swift Current  306.773.5902 

 

Some of these depots are seasonal so please be advised to phone ahead before 

drop off. 

 

Green For Life will collect oil jugs and filters when they collect used oil. Their 
number is 1-877-244-9500. 
 
Thank you.  

n o t i c e s  

In lieu of a bingo this fall, St. Stephen’s Catholic Women’s League will be having 

a Baking and Produce Table at the Consul Craft Fair on October 25th. We look 

forward to seeing and serving you there! 


